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CENTRAL COAST FOOTBALL LIMITED

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Tuesday 28" November 2006 7.30pm
Held at the Mingara Recreation club
Tasman Room 3

AGENDA

Declare Meeting open
Chairman’s welcome
Acknowledge Dignitaries
Call for apologies
Presentation & adoption of 2005 AGM minutes
Election of Patrons
Election of Life Members
Appointment of Returning Officier & Scrutineers
Declare all positions vacant
Election of Executive Directors
Chairman & Board invited to return
Election of Judicial Panel
Election of Protests & disputes Panel
Election of Appeals Board Chairman
Election of Auditor
Motion to destroy Ballot papers required
Sydney Branch Award

) Meeting Adjourned
UNTIL THE 27" FEBRUARY,7.30 PM AT MINGARA CLUB

AGENDA
Adoption of the 2007 Budget
Adoption of additions & alterations to the
Memorandum & Articles
and Regulations



Attendees 2t Annual General Meeting
Central Ceast Socecer Agsaciztion
29" Novem ber 200=.
Admirals Quarters Ceniral Coast [Leagues Club,
Gasiord NSW 2250.

Club Delegates

Avoca Bruce Thurlow
Berkelzy Vale Stephen Peachey
Budgewoi Gordon Moore
Doyaison Wyee Allan Lyell

East Gosford Tony Andraws
Gosford City Bernie Carbone
Gwandalan Wayne Connor
Kanwal Warnervale Kevin Wilson
Kariong Eva Clarke
Killarney District Ray Northcote
Kincumber John Neattheim
Mountains District Ashley Grant
Ourimbah-Uni Anne Baker
Southern and Ettalong United | Garry Peterson
Terrigal United Jeremey Moreau
The Entrance Joe Spiteri
Touklzy-Gorokan Terry McDonnel
Tuggerah United Donna Harmsworth
Umina United Phil Wearmouth
Woy Woy Geoff Johnson
Wyoming Dennis Silvers
Wyong Henk Maarschalk
CCSA Life Members

Don Paterson Proxy Leigh Martin Woy Woy SC
Colleen Butler Proxy Phil Butler Woy Woy SC
Kevin Best

Leonie Best

Bill Vrolyks O.A.M

Dale Egglston

John Fairweather Proxy Leonie Best

Kevin Gibbs




Observers

Amber Edwards

CCSA Administration and Communications

Murray Nettheim

CCSA Operations Manager

Michael Keach

CCSA General Manager

Mark Herbert

Killarney District Soccer

Garry Chambers

CCAS 2005 Executive

Dianne Farek

East Gosford SC

Rebecca Goldsmith

Killarney District Soccer

Brian Legge

Killarney District Soccar

Pater Bartho

Kariong Soccer

Greg Vickery

Terrigal United SC

Melissa Jarvis

Wyong Soccer Club

Julie Maarschalk

Wyong Soccer Club

Grant Nettheim

CC Referees

Ray Sanders Central Coast Academy of Sport
Bill Duggan Toukley SC

Chris De Riviere Toukley SC

Tony Oshm Kanwal SC

Chris Tatum Kanwal SC

John Jiggins Toukley SC

Colin Hughes Gwandalan SC

Ross Ankrett Kanwal SC

Les Gazzard Gwandalan SC

Steve Fleming Kincumber SC

David Sproule Southarn and Ettalong United SC
Geoff Parkhouse CC Lightning

Lyn Ashe Tuggerah United SC

Tony Gerasimou Avoca SC

Dave Ashe Tuggerah

Darren Besgrove

Returning Officer

Andraw Ollier

Entrance SC 1% Grade Coach

Tony Gallagher

CC Lightning

Geoff Wilcher

Mountains District SC




CHAIRMAN’'S REPORT

As we reflect on our successes and highlights from 20086, the football fraternity
basks in the glory of the most exciting time ever for the code in general and on
the Central Coast in particular.

Firstly, congratulations go to all of the clubs, teams and individuals who achiavad
succass during the year. That doesn’t only apply to those who won League
Championships, Grand Finals and Player of the Year Awards, because success
takes many forms. It is just as much about the lower grade player who scored
their first ever goal, learned a new skill or 2ven just had fun and made a new
friend from playing football. These are equally important as the players who
gainad representative honours, were accepted into elite squads or won a another
title.

Thank you to all of the club delegates and to all of the executive directors. The
outstanding work that they do and the hours that they put in, is largely unknown
to the majority of our members. Without their dedication the Association would
not function nor exist in the successful manner that it do=s. To those of you who
are not raturning in 2007, thank you for your contribution over a number of
seasons and hopefully you will continue your involvament at club level. Your
experience and dadication to the code is too valuable to lose altogether,

Our staff at CCF have consistently done an excellent job under sometimes
difficult circumstances. They are owed an enormous debt of thanks from all of the
members for their untiring efforts. W= face some enormous challengss to
continue to successfully administer the game at the standard we have sst
ourselves and a unitad effort from all concerned is needed.

We have a 1.5 million dollar turnover each year, we own a million dollar asset in
Pluim Park which is the envy of both other Associations and other sports, and we
run a competition for 12000 players from 5 to 60, male and female, playing over
500 matchss each wsekend from April to September. With this goss an
enormous amount of effort and input from behind the scenes, and everybody
involved in the code plays their part, the club officials, coaches, managers,
canteen healipers, referees, ground officials and the parents who transport kids all
ovar the coast and cheer them on from the sideline. The work of these thousands
of volunteers is probably the greatest asset of this Association.



We have continuad our support of lite representative football, and the inaugural
season of Cantral Coast Lightning has shown that our juniors, seniors both male
and female can compste with the best. The success of our Under 15 boys and
Under 14 girls, togather with the Champion of Champions success of Gosford
Undar 18s (winnears) and Kincumber Under 13s (runners up) and Samantha
Staver's award as NSW Under 21 palyer of the y=ar. proves we have an
enormous amount of talent on the Central Coast.

Our relationship with the Central Coast Mariners continues to strengthen, and
their succzss on and off the field filters through down to the grass roots lavel. The
prominence of the Mariners has established the Central Coast as an identifiable
football region and has sparked an interest in the code from local businesses not
praviously seen.

And finally the incradible performance of the Socceroos at the World Cup has
balatedly made football a legitimate mainstream, prime time sport throughout
Australia. Again the flow on effect through the A League, State League and local
competitions is something wished for by administrators for ysars and now coming
to fruition.

But there are still a number of challenges ahead of us. | will repeat the plea that |
make each yzsar because it is still relevant. We cannot afford to be complacent
and hope that things will run themselves. It is imperative that all of the club’s
delegates to continue to take an active role in the running of the Association.
Despite our continual growth and success, we are still seen as the poor relation
by the media, councils and government bodies. Even though we are the largest
amateur sporting body on the Central Coast, we still cannot secure sufficient
playing fields for all of our clubs and adequate lighting for night matches nor do
planning authorities make provision for additional playing fields to meet our
growing needs. Hopsfully the raised profile of the code and the increased
covarage of the sport will assist us in our endeavours to improve facilities for our
members.

In closing | would like to convey to all of our members my best wishes for the off
season, a joyous and prosperous Xmas and New Year and my sincere hope that
we see all of you back on the football fields of the Central Coast in 2007.

Geoff Johnson
Chairman






